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Words From Walt  
By Walt Lietz  

   Well summer is gone and Sep

   tember went by in a flash but 

   thankfully we do live in Califor

   nia, so we have two months of 

driving with the top down still ahead of us. Those of 

us who left sunny and hot California for Escape 2010 

know what I mean. On September 7th Jacquie and I 

started our drive (1,200 miles) to Kamloops in shorts 

and with our air conditioner running. Little did we 

know that we would not see sunny weather for two 

weeks. Rain, fog and temps in the 50s and low 60s 

were the order of the day in Canada, Washington, 

and Oregon. Even our last day in Ashland, Oregon, 

we watched Shakespeareôs Henry IV in the rain, yes - 

itôs an outdoor theater.  

Escape 2010 was a great event! Sun Peaks is a top 

rated resort. We had beautiful rooms, great food, 

super tours, educational tech sessions, and wonder-

ful company for the four days there. We were joined 

by Ted and Ingrid French, Larry Sharp, Lillie Echevar-

ria and her mom, Carlos and Nancy Bocanegra, as 

well as Zone 7 members from GGR, Redwood Re-

gion, and Loma Prieta. We toured the Helmcken Falls 

(we were the sweeper), and took a self guided tour 

of Scotch Creek to see the salmon run (best in 10 

years). On my Christmas list is a CD radio so that we 

can chat during tours. On our caravan up to Kam-

loops we were left out as the only car without one.  

Next year Escape 2011 is in Flagstaff, AZ and we are 

planning to be there. This event is likely to be sold 

out too so think about signing up early. Itôs a great 

area for tours. 

October is time for board of director elections - so 

make sure you vote! We have a strong list of candi-

dates and we need your support to continue to bring 

you an expanded number of events.  

Remember OKTOBERFEST on Saturday, October 2 at 

6:30 pm at our house. Lotôs of brats and beer and 

we will be showing a slide show of the past yearôs 

events on our TV.     

Walt  
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Itôs Election Time 
 

October is Election Time for Diablo Region Board of Directors. There are 5 positions that will be open for 

this election period. We have 6 members who are nominees for the positions. Information for each person 

is shown below. 

We also have a new electronic means of placing your votes. There will be a special blast going out to each 

member with instructions on how to process your vote online the first week of October. When you do place 

your vote, please remember to vote for no more than 5 (five) individuals. 

Nominees  

Nancy Bocanegra  
 

Although a relatively new member I have been involved in many of 

the Diablo Region's activities (track days, autocross, tours, poker 

runs, wash 'n shine displays, technical presentations, breakfasts, 

dinners...) as well as in Golden Gate Region, Loma Prieta Region and 

Sacramento Region activities.  As an active club participant I would 

like to give more of my time supporting the club's activities by being 

a member of the Board, helping guide the club's activities to meet 

the interests of the club's members.  So I am submitting my name 

to you as a nominee as a Diablo Region board member.  Elect me to 

solicit, plan and execute your wishes. 

 
 

 

Jacquie Lietz  
 
I have been employed by the City of Walnut Creek for 20 years and my current 

position is the facility coordinator for the four rental locations and involves 

working with clients to coordinate corporate and  social events. I joined the 

Diablo PCA three years ago after we purchased a 2006 silver Boxster. 

I have served as an officer on volunteer boards for the past 25 years. Posi-

tions I have held included President of the Scottsdale Swim Club, Vice Presi-

dent and Fundraising Chair for the Walnut Creek Aquanuts, President of the 

Walnut Creek Aquabears, and many active volunteer positions in the school 

district and City of Walnut Creek Arts Education Department. 

I have been very active with the Diablo PCA since joining the club. I have attended many board meetings, an-

nual planning sessions, and hosted numerous social events at our home, including Oktoberfest, Superbowl 

parties, and movie night. I also participated in the Zone 7 Presidents Meeting, observed driver education at 

Thunderhill, helped plan our 2010 Wash n Shine, participated in many Diablo PCA tours, and attended nu-

merous social and tech events held by the Diablo Region. 

I believe I can contribute a great deal to the club and would like to serve on the board.    


